
Offer up to a $100 Instant Rebate on Payne® Systems!

To help in the recovery of Hurricane Florence, you’ll be able to offer homeowners affected 

by flooding from the hurricane instant rebates on some of our most popular products to —

at no cost to you! Between October 1, 2018 and December 31, 2018, instant rebates will be

available on the following models:

A few housekeeping details to keep in mind...

 This rebate is for homeowners who suffered HVAC equipment damage due to flooding caused by Hurricane 

Florence

 A copy of the homeowner’s invoice must be included when filing claims, and the rebate must be noted on 

homeowner’s invoice

 �ůĂŝŵƐ�ŵƵƐƚ�ďĞ�ƐƵďŵŝƩ ĞĚ�ďǇ�ƚŚĞ�ϭϱƚŚ�ŽĨ�Ğǀ ĞƌǇ�ŵŽŶƚŚ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ�ŵŽŶƚŚ�ƉƌŝŽƌ

$100 Instant Rebate

*Any outdoor must have matching indoor Fan Coil or Furnace & Coil to qualify.

Payne HP PH14

Payne AC PA14

Payne Furnaces PG4

Payne SPP PH4 PY4



Hurricane Florence Rebate Program Claim Form

WůĞĂƐĞ�ĐŽŵƉůĞƚĞ�ƚŚĞ�ŝŶĨŽƌŵĂƟŽŶ�ďĞůŽǁ �ĂŶĚ�ƐƵďŵŝƚ�ƚŽ ͗

Dawn Holloway: Dawn.M.Holloway@carrierenterprise.com

Dealer Name:

Dealer Account Number:

Homeowner Name:

Homeowner Address:

Date of install:

Please list the equipment Model Numbers & Serial Numbers sold:

Don’t forget to note the instant rebate on the homeowner’s invoice and submit

a copy of it with this claim form!


